Leadership Giving Meeting Invitation

Want to do more? It only takes a gift of about $20 a week to join our leadership ranks. Leaders have a great love for our community and a vision to build a firm foundation for a bright future, and make a generous contribution each year. 

You are invited to learn more about leadership giving during a a virtual leadership giving meeting for our company’s United Way campaign. 

United Way Pillars annually contribute $1,000 or more. Leadership gifts can be individual or combined with a spouse’s gift to qualify.
[GUEST SPEAKER NAME & COMPANY] will join us to talk about United Way’s leadership giving program and how your gift can be a positive example to others.
So much has changed in our lives since last year. For some, a your financial situation has changed and a leadership gift may not be feasible. Give what is comfortable for you and your family during these uncertain times.

[LOCATION OF MEETING]

[DATE AND TIME]

RSVP to [EMPLOYEE] by [DATE].

